
 ​Gonzales High School 
 

Achieve, Believe and Commit  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians/Students of Gonzales High School,  

Let us begin by saying we hope this letter finds everyone safe and healthy.  As we continue to stress the need for student and staff 
safety through this current situation, Gonzales H.S. is developing a plan to provide online and paper instruction for our students.  At 
this time we will continue to follow the recommendation by the Center for Disease Control (CDC), the Gonzales City Council, and 
the Texas Education Agency (TEA) when providing instruction for the students and social distancing requirements.  

With the school district closed at this time, the Gonzales High School leadership team and Department Chairs have developed a 
process for students to receive instruction in two different formats.  

1. Students who have access to the internet will  Log In to Edgenuity for assignments.  A link for students to access 
lessons will be on the Gonzales High School website under the Assignment section on the right side of the page. 

2. Students who do not have access to the internet will be able to pick assignments on Monday, March 30th, from 7: 00 
am to 12:00 pm or 4:00 pm to 6: 00 pm at the GHS main entrance near the tennis courts. Just drive through the main 
driveway and someone will be at the curb to help you.  

3. CTE and Elective courses will have a list of their assignments as well on the website or during pick up hours.  

As we move forward we will continue to update any information when available.  Please remember you can get information from 
the GHS Facebook and Twitter pages respectfully.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Michael Garza  


